
Certificate
Bonn, August 24th 2022

for the outstanding commitment and support
of the life-saving work of the UNHCR during

the Ukraine crisis, the

and the entire staff is 
awarded this certificate as a sign of gratitude and

appreciation.

Geschäftsführung
Peter Ruhenstroth-Bauer

UNO-Flüchtlingshilfe e.V.
Graurheindrofer Straße 149a
53117 Bonn





